BoRit Asbestos NPL Site
Weekly Summary — week of 12/28/09

REMOVAL OPERATIONS UPDATE

Work completed week of 12/28/2009:

1.

2.

W

7.

8.

Received approximately 2.5 inches of rain from storm on Friday and Saturday
(12/25/09 and 12/26/09).

Inspection revealed no apparent impacts to the Phase I area along Wissahickon Creek;
however, some additional (minor) erosion of topsoil was observed on the Rose Valley
upper bank (park side) near the South gate.

Continued surveying/marking of elevations and grading along the Rose Valley Creek
area (prior to installation of concrete cable mats).

Continued installation of concrete cable mats along the Rose Valley Creek area.

No clean fill was delivered to the site this week. As of 12/23/09, a total of 1,991
truckloads (approximately 29,865 cubic yards) had been delivered to the site . . . clean
fill delivery will continue the first two week of January. We do not expect to receive
any more fill after that.

As of 12/30/09, a total of 93 loads of ACM and organic debris have been sent to the
landfill . . . I do not have the latest weight numbers yet.

Due to lack of intrusive activities and recent precipitation, no particulate monitoring or
stationary air sampling was performed this week.

Continued dust suppression activities as needed.

Work scheduled for week of 01/04/2009:

1.
2.

3.

Continue installation of the cable concrete mats along the Rose Valley Creek area.
Continue minor excavation of the streambed and collection of ACM debris from Rose
Valley Creek and the reservoir bank/berms.

Continue dust suppression activities as needed.

REMEDIAL OPERATIONS UPDATE

L.

The remedial contractor was off-site this week. Field activities will resume next week.

COMMUNITY INVOLVEMENT UPDATE

1.

The community should be getting the latest fact sheet sometime over the next few days
... it will also be posted on the website (www.epaosc.net/BoRit).



